
e-ASIA JRP Secretariat            November 1, 2024 

Provisional Announcement for the 14th e-ASIA JRP Call 

 
Special note: This provisional announcement is based on information as of October 29 
and may be subject to change. As such, this announcement is on the non-binding basis. 
 
We are pleased to announce that the 14th Call for Proposals under the e-ASIA Joint 
Research Program (JRP) is scheduled to open in mid-December 2024. The following three 
research fields are planned for this Call, with expected funders as bellow: 
 
[Health]  
Participating Funders 

NHMRC (Australia) PMU-B (Thailand)) 

BRIN (Indonesia) NIAID (USA) 

AMED (Japan) MOST (Vietnam) 

 
[Alternative Energy] 
Participating Funders 

BRIN (Indonesia) DOST-PCIEERD (Philippines) 

JST (Japan) NRCT (Thailand) 

MOST (Myanmar)  

 
[Disaster Risk Reduction and Management] 
Participating Funders 

BRIN (Indonesia) DOST-PCIEERD (Philippines) 

JST (Japan) MOST (Vietnam) 

 
 
We will host a workshop on 25th November to support researchers interested in the 
upcoming Call for Proposals. This event will provide a networking opportunity for potential 
applicants, and we will also cover key information about the individual requirements of 
each funder. 
 
 
For further information on the call and workshop, please refer to: 
https://www.the-easia.org/jrp/  

https://www.the-easia.org/jrp/

